
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Here at The Pantry, we take extra care towards the health and wellbeing of all 

students across all our schools.  

This is why every single one of our Pantry Catering kitchens operate in a 

completely nut free environment. So, there is no risk at all that any meal, 

directly served by us, can become contaminated with nuts! 

Our best advice for all Parents/Guardians with students that do have an allergy 

to nuts, would be to ensure the school is aware of the allergy and an EpiPen is 

provided (if necessary) to the school’s medical department. Although we do 

not have nuts directly in our kitchens, ingredients or meals, another student’s 

packed lunch from home may contain nuts. By taking precautionary measures, 

such as increasing awareness and providing an EpiPen to the school, this 

decreases the risk of any severe reaction occurring. 

 

For any further queries, please contact The Pantry Nutrition 

Department by email on; 

nutrition@thepantrycatering.co.uk 

 

 


